
The Elm Grove Business Association 
Invites You To Join Us For Our 2018 – ‘19 Activities 

 
Mission Statement 

 
The Elm Grove Business Association is formed to bring together business owners and 
professionals of Elm Grove to advance and promote their business interests and the 
community’s general welfare. 

Benefits 
 

Networking – Develop contacts with other business owners and professionals. 
Contact Info - May request email list of EGBA members and one set of mailing labels. 
Member News – Members may inform meeting attendees about their business and special 

promotions at our meetings. 
Discounts – Reduced prices for member events. 
Calendar – The Village Calendar has been produced and sent to all Elm Grove Residents  

                  and businesses. Members receive a free listing and the opportunity to advertise to 
over 3000 recipients.  Future production will be determined depending on  

                              demand. 
Access to Village Government – The EGBA Board has direct contact with Village 

personnel and its elected officials. 
Community Involvement – The EGBA has opportunities for volunteering and offering  

                              financial support for community events, such as, the July 4​th​ Family Fun Fest,  
                              Memorial Day Parade Party, and the Holiday Open House. 

             New Website development for more interaction and information sharing. 
            elmgrovebusinessassociation.com 

 
Participate in Activities 

 
Social activities such as our summer picnic, holiday party and community events. 
Business meetings featuring networking and featured speakers. 
Biannual voter forum for Village elected officials. 
Project involvement, e.g. Holiday Open House, joint marketing. 
Committee involvement for Memorial Day party and calendar production, and Holiday Open 
House 
 

Membership Qualifications 
 
Membership is open to the businesses and professionals who operate or conduct a business in 
Elm Grove.  One representative of a member business can vote and attend meetings at member 
cost.  We encourage members to bring colleagues and friends to attend our events. 
 
Please join us for a great year to come!  
 
 
Mary J. Inden, President, EGBA 


